
 
ORADELL PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 

350 Prospect Avenue 
Oradell, NJ 07649 

 
 
June 3, 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The sixth grade commencement exercises will be held on our lovely school lawn on Monday, 
June 20, 2016 beginning promptly at 9:30 a.m. In the event of rain, the ceremony will be moved 
indoors. A decision on the location may be made up until the last moment. Up-to-date 
information will be posted on the school website. 
 

 If the ceremony is held outdoors, there will be enough seating for each graduate to 
have three family members in attendance. In addition, there will be seating for 
additional guests on the grass. However, you must provide your own folding chair for 
this section. 

 
Each student will be provided two tickets. These tickets will be used: 
 

 If the ceremony is outdoors, these tickets will allow you access to the auditorium to 
see the sixth grade video. 

 
 If there is inclement weather, these tickets will allow you access to the auditorium for 

an indoor commencement ceremony. 
 
Guidelines for student dress are as follows: 
 

Boys – slacks, shirt and tie (sport jackets or suits are strictly optional) 
 

Girls – a simple dress 
 
Immediately following the ceremony, a light reception for the graduates and their guests will be 
held on the blacktop outside the MPR. The reception will begin immediately after the conclusion 
of the ceremony to accommodate guests who cannot attend the sixth grade video presentation in 
the auditorium. 
 
We expect the program to be a memorable and happy occasion for all! 
 
Regards, 
 

Megan Bozios 
 
Ms. Megan Bozios, Principal 
MB:AS 
C: Ms. Gianna Apicella, Assistant Principal 

Mr. Brian Mistretta, Director of Special Services 
Mr. Michael Hagopian, Supervisor of Instruction 


